Architectural Review

Town of Ellery Building Requirements

Your attention is called to the fact that new construction and most remodeling
will require approval by the Town of Ellery. Ellery has its own building
requirements which because of recent amendments in some situations may be
more restrictive than ours at Crosswinds. If your project meets Crosswinds
standards, please consult with us to see if we can assist you in obtaining any
needed variance from Ellery. Please contact the Architectural Committee at
hoacrosswinds@gmail.com.




